A public meeting would allow all members of the Board to be exposed to the opinions
and concerns of the regional community and would be an effective means for interested
constituencies to comment on the Centre’s policies and programming.

Recommendation 10

That the Board of Trustees of the National Arts Centre amend its by-laws to
require the holding of at least one Board meeting each year open to the public at
which a quorum of the members of the Board and senior management will be

present.

17




